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Some of our learning this week told through photos:

In PWA the children took part in activities which explored the need to have healthy bodies and minds.
We learnt about Chinese New Year traditions from Naomi and Ben too.

DT - exploring the strength of bridges and trying to answer the question, “Can you make a paper
bridge strong enough to carry the weight of a toy car?”

In preparation for our writing next week, we have been looking at the layout and content of
newspapers and trying to create our own WAGOLLS.
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